
 
 

Several curbside summer meals sites, all Fresh Bus 
stops closed due to inclement weather 

 

Families urged to check weather and HISD websites for possible closures before visiting 
 

June 22, 2020 – Curbside summer meals sites at several schools and all Fresh Bus produce 
delivery stops are closed today due to inclement weather moving through the region.  
 
The curbside summer meals sites at Sam Houston Math Science Technology Center, Revere 
Middle School, and Kashmere, and Milby high schools are closed.  
 
Service may also be interrupted at other sites, as the district will close any site that experiences 
lightning as the storm moves through the area. 
 
Before visiting a distribution site, families are encouraged to check weather reports and visit 
HoustonISD.org/SummerMeals and  HoustonISD.org/FreshBus for possible closures.  
 

 

 
 

http://www.houstonisd.org/SummerMeals
http://www.houstonisd.org/FreshBus
http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

